





WE STAY HOME!

Important information about the Studio Navale reaction for the COVID-19 case

In continuation of the Hellenic Government announcement about the infection of the Novel COVID-19, known as corona virus, Studio Navale aims to continue business as usual, but working from home!

The Director General of the World Health Organization declared COVID-19 a global pandemic few days ago. Being the diseases associated with COVID-19 currently considered moderate for the general population, and high for older adults and individuals with chronic underlying conditions we consider immediate targeted actions.

With this regard, the Studio Navale office will remain closed and we will pause all internal or external meetings, travels outside Greece or inspections onboard ships, between **now** and **31st March 2020**.

All of us shall be working from home!

We do believe that these proactive actions are the absolutely logical to take care our society and public sector.

Apparently, in any urgent case, Studio Navale will respond, under a specific process following health care and the recommendations placed by Hellenic Government.

Since the situation is still evolving, it is too early to make and announce specific changes. It will be closely monitored, and the above information is subject to change in case that new instructions will be imposed, for which Studio Navale will inform you as soon as possible.

Please be informed at the Hellenic Governmental sites about the or your Local Governmental ones.

STUDIO NAVALE Maritime and Technical Ltd.

Industrial Park of Schistos, VIPAS, Street 1&2, Block 2 GR-188 63 Perama, Greece Phone: +30 210 4000901 - Fax: +30 210 4000415 - 24/7 cell: +30 6936709950

E-mail: InfoDesk@studionavale.gr

www.studionavale.gr